
 

 

12th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are excited to announce that the WonderDome mobile planetarium will be visiting our 

school on Thursday, 20th March! This is a fantastic opportunity for our children to embark 

on an immersive, cosmic adventure without leaving the school grounds. 

 

The WonderDome is a mobile planetarium that brings the wonders of space right to our 

doorstep. Through an interactive, presenter-led show, our children will be transported on a 

thrilling journey across the Universe. The shows are designed to spark curiosity and ignite a 

love for space science, covering topics such as planet formation, rocket launches and even 

the possibility of stepping foot on other worlds. 

 

To help cover the cost of this workshop, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £3.75 

per child, payable via Arbor. However, in the event that a parent is unable to contribute, 

his/her child will not be treated any differently. Through Arbor, you are able to make a 

payment and also consent to your child taking park in the workshop.  

 

Please ensure this is completed by Monday 10th March.  

 

Thank you for your continued support; if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

ask.  

Kind regards,  

Mrs Howes 

Year 5/6 Teacher  

 

 
 
 
 


